
From: Dusty Pilkington 

To: Holly Duncan 

Subject: RE: BL-16-00009 Bailey 

Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 8:43:00 AM 

 
 

Not a problem. 
 

 
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington 

Planner I 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926 

(509) -962-7079 

dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 
 
 
 

From: Holly Duncan 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 4:51 PM 
To: Dusty Pilkington 
Subject: RE: BL-16-00009 Bailey 

 

 
Can I get back with you tomorrow afternoon on this? 

 
 
From: Dusty Pilkington 
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 1:25 PM 
To: Holly Duncan 
Subject: BL-16-00009 Bailey 

 

 
Holly, 

 

 
I am trying to finalize this boundary line adjustment, and I was double checking to make sure all 

Department issues were addressed. I looked back on our email threads, and I found a message from 

you mentioning a shared well user agreement. I contacted the applicant about it, and he does not 

currently have one. According to Mr. Bailey, only two parcels involved in the adjustment have water, 

the parcels owned by John and Chad Hamel. A copy of the email is attached, as well as a hyperlink to 

the master file with the site plan. I would like to be sure of exactly what is needed, and how the 

applicant can  go about getting it done. 
 
 
 

BL -16 -00009 Bailey 

 
Thanks, 

 

 
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington 

Planner I 

mailto:holly.duncan@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us


Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926 

(509) -962-7079 

dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
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